
Pay for Student Nurses 

“This Council recognises the efforts of student nurses throughout the Covid-19 pandemic, 
stepping up to help our NHS cope with the extra pressures put on it by the pandemic and 
providing invaluable support to qualified nurses in our hospitals. 

This Council also notes that student nurses were paid during the first wave of the pandemic, 
as they should have been, in recognition of their commitment and work caring for people. 

This Council believes that student nurses should be paid a fair and proper wage for their work 
and agrees to write to the Minister of Health stating our support for reinstating the pay to 
student nurses as a matter of urgency.” 

Proposer:  Councillor Groogan 
 
Seconder:  Councillor O’Hara 
 
 

(To be debated by the Council) 

 


